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Dear Parents, 
The Power of Voice  

On Wednesday we gathered as a school community to listen to 
Year 5 students who so capably presented powerful speeches as 
part of their ‘The Power of Voice’ integrated unit. 
 
The students spoke with passion and conviction on a topic of their 
choice, connecting with their audience with a call to action.  
 
They shared strong messages of hope, courage, empathy and 
tolerance that inspired their audiences to think differently and act 
differently 
 
Appreciation and thanks to the Year 5 teachers, Mrs Lowden, 
Miss Joice, Mrs Simpson, Mrs Kaelin and  Mrs Grunberg for 
coordinating this wonderful opportunity for the children to ‘let their 
light shine’. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The ‘Alec Express’ 
This coming Sunday will be Alec’s (5G) Make-a-Wish, where 
Sydney trains will allow him to be with the driver of one of the 
latest trains. Going through Sydney and picking-up some of his 
school friends along the way. The train will be called Alec’s 
Express!  
 
No doubt this is going to be a very special day for Alec and his 
brother Troy (5Y). We hope the Austen Family have a memorable 
day and celebrate health and happiness.  
 
Here is a link to Alec’s Make-a-Wish page. 

https://www.makeawish.org.au/?
gclid=CjwKCAjwwvfrBRBIEiwA2nFiPScGRAsuMCPs2fWk
W4t4in2TtkSsvwHGUWIFO3zCxqXuFyOKv7-
0BhoCi4gQAvD_BwE 
 
As communicated last week, we wish Tony all the best as he 
takes leave this week to travel with his family.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. It is in partnership that we 
can achieve great things for our children. 
 
Mrs Michelle Yager 
Acting Principal 

Thursday September 26th 
Bohol Orphanage Philippines  

Sports Mufti Day 
Wear your sports mufti on Thursday September 26th   

‘Gold or fold donation’. 
All proceeds go to the Bohol Orphanage. 

Term 4 Dates for 2019  
Monday 14th October to  Wednesday 18th December  

(last day of school for the children).  
19th and 20th December - Staff Development/Pupil Free Days 

Kindy Visits the Farm 
 

Last Friday, Kindergarten went on an excursion to Calmsley Hill 
City Farm. The day was packed with lots of exciting activities, 
such as, a tractor ride, milking a cow, patting lambs and goats in 
the nursery and watching the whip show and dog show. 
Kindergarten got to experience life on the farm and make 
connections with what we have been learning in Science. A big 
thank you to all the parents who helped make this day possible. 
Thank you for accompanying us Mr Abeyaratne, Mrs 
Panganiban, Mrs Paton, Mr Chetty, Mrs Eltakchi, Mrs Brown, 
Mrs Manio, Mrs Bianca and Mr Orefice.  

 

As previously communicated, due to 
the poor weather, tomorrow’s  

Kindergarten to Year 2 Athletics 
Carnival  has been postponed.  

Keep an eye on Shine for a new date. 

https://www.makeawish.org.au/?gclid=CjwKCAjwwvfrBRBIEiwA2nFiPScGRAsuMCPs2fWkW4t4in2TtkSsvwHGUWIFO3zCxqXuFyOKv7-0BhoCi4gQAvD_BwE
https://www.makeawish.org.au/?gclid=CjwKCAjwwvfrBRBIEiwA2nFiPScGRAsuMCPs2fWkW4t4in2TtkSsvwHGUWIFO3zCxqXuFyOKv7-0BhoCi4gQAvD_BwE
https://www.makeawish.org.au/?gclid=CjwKCAjwwvfrBRBIEiwA2nFiPScGRAsuMCPs2fWkW4t4in2TtkSsvwHGUWIFO3zCxqXuFyOKv7-0BhoCi4gQAvD_BwE
https://www.makeawish.org.au/?gclid=CjwKCAjwwvfrBRBIEiwA2nFiPScGRAsuMCPs2fWkW4t4in2TtkSsvwHGUWIFO3zCxqXuFyOKv7-0BhoCi4gQAvD_BwE


   
Religious Education 

 
Sunday, 22nd September 2019 : Twenty-Fourth 
Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year C 
Lk 16:1-13 

 Historical Context – Stewards  

We often encounter the term steward in the gospels. To be the 
steward of a household or business was much more than being 
the manager on behalf of the owner. Stewardship meant to 
stand and act in the place of the owner. It was to carry the 
authority and responsibility of the master or owner. When 
dealing with a steward it was just like dealing with the master. 
Jesus sometimes portrays himself as God’s steward and 
sometimes portrays the disciples as his stewards. To be 
entrusted with the stewardship of anything was a great honour 
and carried enormous trust.  

This term, our Years 6 and 1 students are trialling a new 
learning cycle in Religion where they are studying how their 
choices affect others. They are exploring ways to be better 
stewards of God's creation.   

Year 6 shared their picture books on 'Conscience' with 
Kindergarten and Year 1 are working on their poster displays. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Jocelyn Williams 
Religious Education Coordinator 

Upcoming Dates 
 
 

TERM 3 
 
Week 9 
 
Friday 20th Sept Infants Athletics Carnival 9:00am -   
   12:00pm at St Angela’s. All welcome 
 
   2:15pm Assembly Year 1 
   All welcome 
 
Sunday 22nd Sept 9am Year 1 invited to OLOR Parish Mass 
   All Welcome 
Week 10 
 
Monday 23rd Sept 8:45am Dance Fever Infants Parent  
   Presentation. All welcome 
  
Tuesday 24th Sept  10:00am Voice of Youth Grand Final at  
   Our Lady of Lourdes, Seven Hills.  
   All Welcome 
    
   1:30pm Year 6 Science PBL launch day in 
   Hall. All welcome 
 
Wed 25th Sept DANCE FEVER Interschool challenge  
   Night at Homebush. Doors open 4:30pm  
   for 5:30pm start. All welcome 
 
Thurs 26th Sept Last day of Term 3 for students 
   Sports mufti to support Bohol Orphanage  
   Philippines 
 
   11:15am  to 12:15pm Year 4 Geography  
   PBL Presentation in Hall. All welcome 
 
   2:00pm Year 5 Travel Expo in Hall. All  
   welcome 
 
Friday 27th Sept Pupil Free/Staff Development Day 
   Religious Education 
 
 

Term 4 begins Monday 14th October 2019 

Best Wishes 
Best wishes to Gemma Yager (6Y) who this 
Tuesday 24th September competes in the 
Grand Final of the Diocesan Voice of Youth.  
All are welcome to attend the Grand Final to 
be held at Our Lady of Lourdes, Seven Hills 
commencing at 10:00am. 

MacKillop Athletics Championships 2019 
On Monday, 9 St Angela’s students competed in the MacKillop 
Athletics Championships. The girls and boys should be really 
proud of such an achievement to compete at such a high level. 
 
The results were as follows; 
Joel Foxe 12th 800m 
Tahlia Mearns 16th 800m 
Mia Jacobs 5th 800m 
Cooper Mills 6th Long Jump 
Annika Clarke 13th Shot put 
Carissa Lewis 18th 200m 
 
Senior Girls Relay team (Ariella Colosimo, Jessica Woolnough, 
Mia Jacobs, Sienna Van Jour) 3rd in the 4x100. This was very 
exciting as the girls will now compete in November at the 
NSWPSSA Athletics Championships. A great reward for the 
recess and lunch times the girls have given up to practice their 
relay change overs. 
 
Andra Hemmings 
Sports Coordinator 

Please keep in your prayers 
 

Our prayers are extended to the Javidi, (Mrs Javidi 3B) and Pace 
families  due to the passing into eternal life of  their  Grandfather, 

Great Grandfather to Ivie (2B) and Ruby (KB). 

https://www.liturgyhelp.com/ritual/lectionary/LectionaryList%7Cluk#luk016


 
 

 
 

Happy birthday to members of our St Angela’s community 
who will celebrate their birthday this coming week; 

 
September 
 
Sun 22nd    Thurs 26th 
Joshua Hall    Clarissa Gumuljo 
Giulio Muscardo   Olivia Joukhadar 
 
Mon 23rd    Fri 27th 
Sienna Glass    Jack O’Neill 
Cayleigh Mantua 
     Sat 28th 
Tues 24th    Sofia Garcia-Loyola 
Sebastian Raad   Eva Garcia-Loyola 
     Olivia Sultana 
 
Wed 25th 
Sebastian Brook 
Mia Young 
Isabella Halfhide  

Celebrating Our Gifts 
(Awards presented on Friday 13/09/19) 

Academic  
Excellence 

St Angela’s  
Award 

Aria Martyn KB Joshua Halpin KB 

Joshua Moses KG Madeline Dafter KG 

Sophia Millalonco KY Jessica Guirreri KY 

Grace Bacon 1B Mia Vassallo 1B 

Sienna Mearns 1G Jacob Fam 1G 

Aliana Elizaga 1Y Hudson Lukas 1Y 

Phoebe Scida 2B Christian Nasr 2B 

Henry Phelan 2G Massimo Muscardo 2G 

Ray Khodeir 2Y Ashton Young 2Y 

Leah Benedict 3B Jacob David 3B 

Harrison Lee 3G Charlotte Thompson 3G 

Jacob Crawford 3Y Joseph Brouillard 3Y 

Isiah Lorenzo 4B  Luciana Castillo 4B 

Liam Evans 4G Miha Knevitt 4G 

Keeran Mazuvancheri-
Perera 4Y 

Noah Bercich 4Y 

Luke Di Stefano 5B Evan Hunt 5B 

Jonah Singh 5G  Lucas Rothwell 5G 

Yasmin Davie 5Y Max Bourne 5Y 

Aimon Fitzsimons 6B Sanjana Kadam 6B 

Daniel Oh 6G Kate McEvoy 6G 

Noah Andrew 6Y  Alexandra Santos 6Y 

  

Theme for the week: 

“Understanding, Tolerance and Inclusion” 
 
We live in a diverse society, one where there are differences 

between people. This applies to gender, people with physical 

and intellectual disabilities, and other differences. One of the 

greatest challenges posed by a diverse society is how very 

different people can live together. One solution for the tensions 

that differences can bring is tolerance. Tolerance means being 

prepared to live with and accepting differences.  

DANCE EVENING  - This Wednesday Night, 25th September 
      

The Dance Fever Challenge Night is this Wednesday night, 25th September.  Below are a few details with regards to the evening: 
 

Time:  Doors open at 4:30pm for a 5:30pm start. 
Venue: Quaycentre, Corner of Olympic BLVD & Sarah Durack Ave, Sydney Olympic Park NSW 
Cost:  $9.00 per person (including children competing) via trybooking.com 
Catering: Children will require a small amount of food and plenty of water and will need to bring it with them in a backpack (they 
  will not be able to leave their school area to go to parents at any time).  Please note the Olympic Park Sports Centre is 
  an alcohol free venue. 
Parking: Paid parking is available via Car Park P3, corner of Sarah Durack Avenue and Olympic Boulevard. Parking in bus 
  bays or on footpaths may incur an infringement notice from Homebush Rangers. 
 
Thank you for your support.  We are looking forward to a wonderful evening of dancing. 

 
Staff Development/Pupil Free Day 

Friday 27th September 
Staff will gather for a day of spirituality.   

Last day of Term 3 for the children is  
Thursday 26th September 

Inter School Debating Competition 
2019 

A sincere thank you to our debating co-ordinators, Mr Lee, Mrs 
Kelly, Mrs Newbury, Miss Fizely and Ms Ogilvie, who have 
facilitated ‘debating’ for our students. The opportunity to 
experience debating is a great lead up to secondary school 
where they may wish to join a debating team. 
Our St Angela’s debating team will gather at St Paul the 
Apostle, Winston Hills, tomorrow for end of season 
presentations. 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 
Next Thursday 26th September 

 
We will have a second hand uniform sale from 1:30-2:30pm 
outside the canteen on Thursday 26th September. 
We invite parents to donate any school uniform items that are 
no longer needed and that are in good condition, to go towards 
the sale. All items will be sold for $5 or $10, with profits going 
towards the school. It is really just a chance to snap up a bar-
gain item that you may need!  
 

Please send in any unwanted uniforms for our 
Preloved Uniform Sale 



Sent Home This Week: 
Emailed:  Yr 4 Biomes Bonanza Presentation, Yrs 3-6 Basketball Gala 
Day Trials, Special Treat, 4 Green - Prayer 
Hard Copy:  Letter to 4G Parents, Year 1 Writing Activity, Yrs 3 & 5 
NAPLAN 

The Wizard of Oz 
Congratulations to present St Angela’s students; Piero 
Colosimo, Ariella Colosimo, Mia Jacobs and Jasmine 
Shepherd, as well as past students Joan Bautista (lead 
munchkin) and Jasmin Mancuso (Wicked Witch) who are 
performing in The Wizard of Oz at the Pioneer Theatre, Castle 
Hill in September. Flyers for this musical are available from the 
office. 

Coles Mini Collectables 
Year 1 would greatly appreciate any spare Coles Mini 
Collectables (can be from last year or this year) that you have 
at home for Mathematics activities next term. Please send them 
to the office if you are able to assist. 

 
 
 

Friday November 1, 2019 
8:45am assembly followed by classroom  

visits, then morning tea 

Children’s Workbooks Coming Home 
HSIE/Science and other KLAs   

As outlined in Shine, this week the children will bring home their 
Integrated Unit workbooks. Students in Year 4-6 are 
encouraged to share their Integrated work completed on Google 
docs or in Google classroom with their parents. We encourage 
you to talk to your child about their exciting learnings this term. 
What new skills have they learnt?  What new ideas/information 
did they find out about?  The children are extremely proud of 
their work and even more so to read a comment.   
 
Here are some comments from the children’s writing books; 
 
“I’m amazed that the things you’ve written actually came from you - 
your creativity is growing all the time, we love it. Love mum & dad”. 
 
“Your descriptive language is amazing. I could feel how the character 
must have been feeling. Love mum”. 
 
“You have such interesting writing tasks. You are so lucky. We love all 
your planning and your sentences are amazing. Keep it up! We love 
you!” 

Wednesday 25th September 
 
The Challenge Night at Homebush is on Wednesday 25th 
September. Doors open at 4:30pm for a 5:30pm start. 
 
 
In organising an outfit for the dance, we have endeavoured to 
make it as simple and cost effective as possible.  As our theme 
is “Singing in the Rain”, and as such, we would like the children 
to look ‘smart!’  
 
BOYS: Long black (or school) pants as per the partner dances. 
Long sleeved collared, button white shirt, black school shoes. 
Accessories that add a ‘pop of colour’ such as braces, tie, bow 
tie. 
GIRLS: :  Girls are going for the same look.  Black pants/jeans/
leggings and a long sleeved collared, button white shirt, black 
school shoes. Accessories that add a ‘pop of colour’ such as 
braces, tie, bow tie. Hair just needs to be neat and tidy and 
styled according to personal taste.   

DANCE EVENING        

Summer Uniform 
Given our warmer weather, children may now wear 
their summer uniform at the discretion of parents, 
starting this Monday. We would expect that all the 
children are in their summer uniform by the first day 
of next term, Monday 14th October. 

2019 Stage 2 Touch Teams 2019 

 
Andra Hemmings 
Sports Coordinator 

 
GOLD 

  

Courtney Azzopardi 4B 

Tiana Azzopardi 4B 

Elishia Singh 4B 

Angelina Tallaridi 4B 

Bronte Woodhead 4B 

Yasemin Vancuylenberg 4G 

Ciara Crowley 4Y 

Sophie Wallace 4Y 

 
GREEN 

  

Gabriella Fernandes 4B 

Stella Powell 4B 

Sienna Stavropoulos 4B 

Grace Mares 4G 

Annika Clarke 4G 

Emeline Fitzsimons 4Y 

Alannah Lane 4Y 

Holly Mulheron 4Y 

 
GOLD 

  

Brendan Khoudair 3Y 

Stirling Post 3B 

Lucas Trimboli 3G 

Mihi Knevitt 4G 

Kai Hall 4G 

Shannon Aneksomphan 4G 

Max Vallejo 4G 

Ryan McDermott 4Y 

 
GREEN 

  

Rhys Wilson 4B 

Aiden Siney 4G 

Liam Evans 4G 

Domenic Laird 4Y 

Joshua Hall 4Y 

Lincoln Brown 3Y 

Joshua Morin 3Y 

Rusty Smith 3G 

Infants K - 2 Dance Fever Showcase 

This Monday 23rd September at 8:45am 

Under the Big Top 

All parents welcome to attend 

Band Rehearsal 
Please note that due to the Staff Development/Pupil Free  
Day on Friday 27th September, band  rehearsals will be 
held on Thursday morning 26th September from 7:30am. 


